
Mitchell  Silberberg  &  Knupp
Elects New Leadership Team
The partnership of Mitchell Silberberg & Knupp LLP has elected
three partners as co-chairs of the firm. Lucia Coyoca, David
Steinberg and Greg Hessinger will succeed current co-chairs
Kevin Gaut and Nimish Patel.

Coyoca  is  a  litigation  partner  based  in  the  Los  Angeles
office. With extensive trial experience, her practice involves
entertainment industry disputes and insurance coverage work.
She  also  represents  employers  in  wrongful  termination,
discrimination and sexual harassment cases. Coyoca has held
various leadership positions in the profession’s efforts to
diversify, including serving as co-chair of the American Bar
Association’s Woman Advocate Committee. Since joining the firm
in 1988, she has served multiple terms on the firm’s governing
board.

Steinberg is a partner in the entertainment & IP litigation
practice based in the Los Angeles office. Steinberg is known
for  his  work  on  intellectual  property  issues  focusing  on
copyright,  trademark,  anti-circumvention/Digital  Millennium
Copyright Act, unfair competition and trade secrets. He also
has extensive experience in entertainment and general business
litigation. He joined the firm in 1987 and served two terms on
its governing board.

Hessinger is a partner in the labor and employment practice
based in the New York office. He represents a variety of
regional and national employers in all aspects of labor and
employment law. Prior to returning to private practice 15
years ago, Hessinger was the executive director of each of the
two largest performers’ unions, the Screen Actors Guild and
the American Federation of Television and Radio Artists, which
have since merged. He joined the firm in 2016.
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Gaut, who has been with MSK for 37 years, served as co-chair
of the firm for nearly a decade and Patel has been co-chair
since joining the firm six years ago. Both will remain at the
firm and return to their full-time practices.


